
Fide Director
Mr David Jarrett,

Dear Mr Jarrett,

The Barbados Chess Federation would like to bid to host the World Amateur Chess 
Championship for the year 2011. The 

purposed dates are June 24-July 3, 2011 .The arrival date is June 24 and round1 will be June 25 
at 10:00a.m.The departure date 

is July 3rd and the last rd finishes July 2nd at 3:00pm. We have organized some regional events 
at both the senior and junior level 

in the past.We have the expertise to organize a top class tournament. Our representative at the 
current congress,Mr Allan Herbert, 

can inform you about the chess landscape in Barbados.

Yours faithfully,
Rohan Waithe 
President
Barbados Chess Federation
(246) 425-3974
(246) 269-3607


